CAREER WEEK
MAY STH-STH

We will be hosting Career Week May 5th-9th! On Wednesday, May
7th (AM hours), we will be having a Career Fair for 3rd-5th grade
students. If you would like to be a part of this event, please fill out
this Google form!

https://forms.gle/a2y1YppQakKsmHvK78

*If selected to present, presenters will have a station in the
gym/cafeteria for students to rotate through. Presenters are
encouraged to bring any tools, examples, videos, photographs or
any other helpful materials to give a complete picture of your work.




